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Regina Public Library holiday hours for Saskatchewan Day – 
Monday August 4, 2025  
 
Regina Public Library (RPL) locations will be closed August 3 and 4 to observe Saskatchewan 
Day. 
 
All RPL locations will reopen on Tuesday, August 5. 
 
More information and online services available at https://www.reginalibrary.ca. 
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For more information: 
Erin Campbell, Digital Communications Coordinator 
Regina Public Library  
(306) 777-6037 
ecampbell@reginalibrary.ca   
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